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  ASP.NET 3.5 Enterprise Application Development
with Visual Studio 2008 Vincent Varallo,2009-02-10
This book provides a step-by-step guide for
developing an ASP.NET 3.5 application using the
latest features in Visual Studio 2008. The Problem
Design Solution series by Wrox is unique because
it describes a large case study and builds an
entire solution chapter by chapter for each
incremental step. This book uses a wide variety of
new features in Visual Studio 2008, explains each
in detail, and produces a solution that you can
use as a starting point for your own applications.
If you are responsible for designing or developing
enterprise-wide applications, departmental
applications, portals, or any line of business
application, then this book is for you. Many
applications have a similar set of features, and
this book builds an application with some of the
most common features of enterprise applications.
Let’s face it: Every application has the same
general set of features, but implemented in a
different way. A database sits in the back end and
you, as the developer, are responsible for
enabling users to add, update, select, and delete
records. If only it were that simple, no? The real
development work starts when you sit with users
and try to understand the business process and why
they need a new or improved system in the first
place. A lot of companies have departments that
use Excel and Access wizards to create small
systems that eventually become a lifeline for some
part of the business. Usually something bad
happens because of the nature of the tool they are
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using. Senior-level management is called in,
project managers are hired, programmers are
contracted, and the Project Management Office
(PMO) is called to save the world. Suddenly this
loosely defined process is high priority and
people want documented standard operating
procedures, audit reports, more productivity, less
people, and of course a system that can do it all,
which is where you come in. When you think about
it, it’s a pretty daunting task. You’re expected
to become an expert in someone else’s business
process, flaws and all, and create a system that
the company will rely on as the backbone for their
existence. OK, maybe I’m exaggerating just a
little bit, but when you go looking for that raise
you might want to phrase it that way. This book
will give you the tools necessary to build a
framework that can be extended to create a
solution to solve your company’s problems. The
design pattern uses the normal three layers, the
user interface (UI), the business logic layer
(BLL), and the data access layer (DAL), but also
builds the classes in each layer that encapsulate
common business rules such as role-based security,
workflow, reporting, dynamic menus, data entry,
dynamic querying, notifications, exception
handling, and auditing. As the book guides you
through the complete solution, each business
requirement is thoroughly examined and some of the
latest enhancements in ASP.NET 3.5 and Visual
Studio 2008 are used to implement them in a
reusable framework. Enterprise applications are
typically complex, and the teams that build
enterprise applications come in all shapes and
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sizes. Some of the roles include a project
sponsor, a project manager, business analysts, an
architect, UI developers, middle-tier developers,
database developers, and, if you’re really lucky,
testers. Just a side note: Users are not testers.
If you ever have the pleasure of working with
professional testers, you’ll realize how important
they are in the process, and how they truly are
“quality” assurance engineers. Unfortunately, a
lot of companies aren’t willing to invest in
professional testers, so the users and/or
developers end up assuming that role. This book is
mainly focused on the architect and developers,
but testers may find it valuable as well to help
them understand the plumbing that goes into
developing and architecting an enterprise
application. This book is for the intermediate to
senior level developer or system architect. It
would be helpful if you have experience with
Visual Studio, the .NET Framework, ASP.NET, and C#
because that is what the samples are written in,
but the design pattern could be used in any
language. The book is focused on enterprise
applications, but the pattern could be used for
any type of application that has a web front end
and connects to a database. The application
framework built in this book provides a foundation
that can be extended to meet the specific business
needs of your organization. The sample application
in this book is built using Visual Studio 2008,
ASP.NET 3.5, C#, and SQL Server 2005. Each chapter
goes into great detail, with plenty of code
samples, and uses some of the new features in
Visual Studio 2008 and the language enhancements
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in the .NET Framework 3.5. The solution includes
examples for technologies such as LINQ to SQL,
master pages, custom controls, GridViews, business
objects, data objects, and Crystal Reports. Some
of the language enhancements discussed include
LINQ, extension methods, partial methods,
automatic properties, anonymous types, lambda
expressions, and object initializers. Of course, I
realize that the code is what most developers are
interested in, and each chapter provides numerous
examples. The Problem Design Solution series is
just that. Each chapter has three sections with a
description of the problem to be addressed, the
design considerations for choosing a solution for
the problem, and the solution that ultimately
addresses the problem. The solution includes the
bulk of the code. Each chapter builds upon the
previous chapter, and it is recommended that you
read them in order. The base classes that are
described in the first few chapters are critical
to an understanding of the rest of the book. Later
chapters build upon the base classes and extend
their functionality in all three layers of the
application.
  Visual Basic 2005 Programmer's Reference Rod
Stephens,2005-10-03 Visual Basic 2005 Programmer's
Reference Visual Basic 2005 adds new features to
Visual Basic (VB) that make it a more powerful
programming language than ever before. This
combined tutorial and reference describes VB 2005
from scratch, while also offering in-depth content
for more advanced developers. Whether you're
looking to learn the latest features of VB 2005 or
you want a refresher of easily forgotten details,
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this book is an ideal resource. Well-known VB
expert Rod Stephens features the basics of Visual
Basic 2005 programming in the first half of the
book. The second half serves as a reference that
allows you to quickly locate information for
specific language features. It's a comprehensive
look at programming using the increased set of
language options offered with the VB 2005 release,
confirming that there has never been a better time
to learn Visual Basic than now. What you will
learn from this book: The fundamental concepts of
object-oriented programming with Visual Basic,
including classes and structures, inheritance and
interfaces, and generics How an application can
interact with its environment, save and load data
in external sources, and use standard dialog
controls The syntax for declaring subroutines,
functions, generics, classes, and other important
language concepts Who this book is for: This book
is for programmers at all levels who are either
looking to learn Visual Basic 2005 or have already
mastered it and want some useful tips, tricks, and
language details. Wrox Programmer's References are
designed to give the experienced developer
straight facts on a new technology, without hype
or unnecessary explanations. They deliver hard
information with plenty of practical examples to
help you apply new tools to your development
projects today.
  Visual Basic 2010 Programmer's Reference Rod
Stephens,2010-03-26 Visual Basic expert Rod
Stephens shows you how to leverage the latest
features of VB 2010 Microsoft Visual Basic (VB) is
the most popular programming language in the



7

world, with millions of lines of code used in
businesses and applications of all types and
sizes. The new release of Visual Basic 2010 is
tightly integrated with the Windows operating
system and the .NET programming environment.
Renowned VB authority Rod Stephens provides a
comprehensive guide to Visual Basic programming,
including the latest enhancements to the VB
language and programming environment with Visual
Studio 2010 The tutorial is packed with detailed
and practical code examples that show readers how
to master all of the features of VB. Visual Basic
authority Rod Stephens presents a must-have
resource on Visual Basic, the most popular
programming language in the word Fully covers the
newest features of Visual Basic 2010, such as
array literals and initializers, collection
initializers, implicit line continuation, Lambda
expressions, and more Features extensively revised
and tested code to ensure compliance with the
latest release With this essential resource,
you'll be able to quickly review the details of
important programming, objects, properties,
methods, and events. Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other
supplementary materials are not included as part
of eBook file.
  Oracle Database Programming with Visual
Basic.NET Ying Bai,2021-04-30 Oracle Database
Programming with Visual Basic.NET Discover a
detailed treatment of the practical considerations
and applications of Oracle database programming
with Visual Basic 2019 Oracle Database Programming
with Visual Basic.NET: Concepts, Designs, and
Implementations delivers a comprehensive
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exploration of the foundations of Oracle database
programming using Visual Basic.NET. Using Visual
Basic.NET 2019, Visual Studio.NET 2019, and Oracle
18c XE, the book introduces the Oracle database
development system, Oracle SQL Developer and
Modeler, and teaches readers how to implement a
sample database solution. The distinguished author
also demonstrates the use of dotConnect for Oracle
to show readers how to create an effective
connection to an Oracle 18c XE database. The
current versions of the .NET framework, ASP.NET,
and ASP.NET 4.7 are also explored and used to
offer readers the most up to date web database
programming techniques available today. The book
provides practical example projects and detailed,
line-by-line descriptions throughout to assist
readers in the development of their database
programming skill. Students will also benefit from
the inclusion of: A thorough introduction to
databases, including definitions, examples,
descriptions of keys and relationships, and some
database components in popular databases, like
Access, SQL, and Oracle An exploration of ADO.NET,
including its architecture and components, like
the DataReader class, DataSet component, DataTable
component, and the command and parameter classes A
discussion of Language Integrated Query (LINQ),
including its architecture and components, its
relationship to objects, DataSet, Oracle, and
Entities An explanation of how to access data in
ASP.NET and ASP.NET Web Services with multiple
real project examples. Perfect for college and
university students taking courses related to
database programming and applications, Oracle
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Database Programming with Visual Basic.NET will
also earn a place in the libraries of programmers
and software engineers seeking a comprehensive
reference for database coding in Visual Basic.NET.
  Official Gazette of the United States Patent and
Trademark Office ,2005
  Object-Oriented Programming with Visual
Basic.NET Michael McMillan,2004-06-21 Goes from
the basics of classes, inheritance and interfaces
to advanced concepts such as reflection, object
persistence, design patterns and refactoring.
  Performance, Technology and Application of High
Performance Marine Vessels Volume One Raju
Datla,Xinfa Yang,Liang Yun,2019-01-18 There has
been tremendous growth in the development of
advanced marine vehicles over the last few decades
and many of these developments have been presented
at the International High Performance Marine
Vehicles Conference held annually since 1997 in
Shanghai, China. This comprehensive first volume
covers high speed monohulls, multihulls, hydrofoil
craft, air cavity craft and wing-in-ground effect
craft. The papers cover a wide variety of
hullforms, including deep-V hulls, stepped hulls,
axe-bow hullforms, trimarans and pentamarans, foil
assisted catamarans and air-lubrication craft. All
aspects of design, including resistance, powering,
seakeeping and maneuvering performance of these
vessels, are covered through theoretical,
experimental and numerical investigations.
  PC Mag ,1994-09-27 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
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practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Encyclopedia of Information Science and
Technology, Third Edition Khosrow-Pour,
Mehdi,2014-07-31 This 10-volume compilation of
authoritative, research-based articles contributed
by thousands of researchers and experts from all
over the world emphasized modern issues and the
presentation of potential opportunities,
prospective solutions, and future directions in
the field of information science and technology--
Provided by publisher.
  Inside Delphi 2006 Ivan Hladni,2006
  Pro .NET 2.0 Windows Forms and Custom Controls
in C# Matthew MacDonald,2006-11-22 *The first
advanced book offering important .NET 2.0 insights
into C# and Windows Forms *Explains taking .NET
controls to highest level for programmers, with
advanced customizations *Follows the successful
formula of the previous edition (1590590457),
examining all the .NET controls from old staples
to the new .NET 2.0 controls
  Learning ServiceNow Tim Woodruff,2017-03-30 IT
Service management at your fingertips About This
Book Leverage ServiceNow's capabilities to achieve
improved service management and excellent results
in your IT operations by following step-by-step,
practical instructions Build core administration,
management, and maintenance skills with IT service
management and IT operations management Improve
your workflow efficiency by designing and creating
responsive and automated workflows Who This Book
Is For This book is for IT professionals and
administrators who are planning to or are already
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trying to implement ServiceNow in their
organization for Enterprise IT service management
tasks. Some familiarity with web technologies
(JavaScript) would be helpful. System
administration experience is necessary. What You
Will Learn Acquire and configure your own free
personal developer instance of ServiceNow Read
(and write!) clear, effective requirements for
ServiceNow development Avoid common pitfalls and
missteps that could seriously impact future
progress and upgradeability Know how to
troubleshoot when things go wrong using debugging
tools Discover developer “tips and tricks” Pick up
great tips from top ServiceNow development and
administration professionals, and find out what
they wish they knew when they were starting out In
Detail This book shows you how to put important
ServiceNow features to work in the real world. We
will introduce key concepts and examples on
managing and automating IT services, and help you
build a solid foundation towards this new
approach. We'll demonstrate how to effectively
implement various system configurations within
ServiceNow. We'll show you how to configure and
administer your instance, and then move on to
building strong user interfaces and creating
powerful workflows. We also cover other key
elements of ServiceNow, such as alerts and
notifications, security, reporting, and custom
development. You will learn how to improve your
business' workflow, processes, and operational
efficiency. By the end of this book, you will be
able to successfully configure and manage
ServiceNow within your organization. Style and
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approach This book is a step-by-step practical
tutorial to help you quickly deploy and configure
ServiceNow in your organization.
  On the Move to Meaningful Internet Systems: OTM
2012 Workshops Pilar Herrero,Herve Panetto,Robert
Meersman,Tharam Dillon,2013-01-17 This volume
constitutes the refereed proceedings of ten
international workshops, OTM Academy, Industry
Case Studies Program, EI2N, INBAST, Meta4eS,
OnToContent, ORM, SeDeS, SINCOM and SOMOCO 2012,
held as part of OTM 2012 in Rome, Italy, in
September 2012. The 66 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected
from a total of 127 submissions. The volume also
includes 7 papers from the On the Move Academy
(OTMA) 2012 as well as 4 CoopIS 2012 poster papers
and 5 ODBASE 2012 poster papers. The paper cover
various aspects of computer supported cooperative
work (CSCW), middleware, Internet/Web data
management, electronic commerce, enterprise
modelling, workflow management, knowledge flow,
agent technologies, information retrieval,
software architectures, service-oriented
computing, and cloud computing.
  Peachtree For Dummies Elaine Marmel,Diane
Koers,2004-08-02 li>According to a Greenfield
Online survey, one-third of small-business owners
find accounting to be the most intimidating part
of managing their businesses; many have no formal
training in accounting and welcome a user-friendly
approach to learning the software li>Peachtree
Accounting is a well-established software package
that helps small to mid-size businesses manage
their finances; research suggests that business
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owners prefer using accounting software over
working with professional accountants li>This
updated edition covers the latest upgrades and
enhancements made to the software li>Walks the
reader through setting up and using Peachtree
Accounting, managing the accounting functions, and
gaining insight into business financials
  Visual Basic 2008 Programmer's Reference Rod
Stephens,2010-02-18 Providing programmers and
developers of all skill levels with a
comprehensive tutorial and reference to Visual
Basic (VB) 2008, Microsoft MVP Rod Stephens
presents a broad, solid understanding of essential
topics on the latest version of VB. He explains
the forms, controls, and other objects that VB
furnishes for building applications in a modern
windows environment. Plus, he examines the
powerful development environment that makes VB
such a productive language, and he delves into the
VB language itself to show you how to use it to
perform an array of important development tasks.
Note: CD-ROM/DVD and other supplementary materials
are not included as part of eBook file.
  Sams Teach Yourself Visual Studio .NET 2003 in
21 Days Jason Beres,2003 Sams Teach Yourself
Visual Studio .NET in 21 Days will help developers
that are new to application development and
experienced developers understand how to use the
.NET Framework and Visual Studio .NET to rapidly
develop any type of computer application. The
Visual Studio .NET development environment is the
most comprehensive developer tool ever created,
putting that together with the .NET Frameworks'
Class Libraries, the developer has everything he
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or she needs to get up-to-speed on Microsoft's
latest revolution in application development. This
book will guide the developer through using the VS
.NET IDE, the Visual Basic .NET and C# language,
and the supporting tools available from Microsoft
to create Windows and Web-based applications. The
market is full of books that pretty much say the
same thing, which is already available in the help
files, the author of this book has written and
deployed over a dozen successful applications
using Visual Studio .NET and the .NET Framework.
All of his expertise and experience is used to
give you the most comprehensive title on using
Visual Studio .NET.
  PC Mag ,1989-01-31 PCMag.com is a leading
authority on technology, delivering Labs-based,
independent reviews of the latest products and
services. Our expert industry analysis and
practical solutions help you make better buying
decisions and get more from technology.
  Introducing Delphi ORM John Kouraklis,2019-08-02
Discover the fundamental concepts of object-
relational mapping (ORM) design, Aurelius’ basic
features, and the practical applications of those
features. In a series of tasks, you will be
exposed to techniques and best practices that make
the use of Aurelius easy and efficient.
Furthermore, you’ll refine your analytical skills
to sharpen your understanding of Delphi (Pascal),
helping you write better code along the way.
Introducing Delphi ORM explains that while
database design is difficult, database programming
(i.e., manipulating, extracting, filtering, and
manipulating data) is even more difficult. ORM
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frameworks provide a simpler way for you to access
and manage data in databases. You’ll see how they
offer different levels of abstraction and tools to
code data access in a database-agnostic way by
introducing a layer between the application and
the data access language (SQL, LINQ, and so on).
By the end of the book, you will be confident in
using a wide range of Aurelius features to allow
you to get started with databases in a very short
space of time. What You Will LearnGain the
fundamentals of ORM frameworks and Aurelius for
DelphiAchieve basic tasks, such as connecting to
the database and adding, deleting, and updating
records, using Aurelius Employ advanced database
queries Use the TAureliusDataSet component
Integrate with mobile platforms such as Android
and iOSWork with the data modeler application Who
This Book Is For Software developers starting with
Aurelius or those who have some exposure to the
framework.
  Building Client/Server Applications with VB .NET
Jeff Levinson,2008-01-01 Levinson writes an
extremely practical manual based on Release 1.0 of
the .NET Framework / Release 1.0 of Visual Studio
.NET + .Net Framework Service Pack 1.
  SharePoint 2010 All-in-One For Dummies Emer
McKenna,Kevin Laahs,Veli-Matti Vanamo,2010-10-15
Simplify SharePoint with this comprehensive,
understandable guide SharePoint is a Microsoft
technology that enables project collaboration
through a single portal. It can be complex, but
not when approached the Dummies way! This guide
offers eight self-contained minibooks that examine
each aspect of SharePoint 2010. Whether you're an
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experienced administrator or developer or you're
just getting your feet wet, you'll find it's easy
to locate what you need and learn to install,
configure, and manage a SharePoint portal. You can
dig as deeply into SharePoint as you want or need
to. SharePoint 2010 is the newest version of
collaboration technology that allows you to
aggregate SharePoint sites, information, and
applications into a single portal Administrators,
page producers, and developers will be able to get
SharePoint installed, configured, and running with
the advice in this guide Eight minibooks address
the Microsoft Office SharePoint system, SharePoint
services, collaboration, SharePoint Server,
enterprise content management, managing users,
architecting SharePoint, and SharePoint deployment
Covers planning, installation, configuration,
performance, troubleshooting, data structure, and
more If you work with SharePoint, you'll find
Microsoft SharePoint 2010 All-in-One For Dummies
provides what you need to get starting and keep
going with SharePoint 2010.

Fuel your quest for knowledge with Learn from is
thought-provoking masterpiece, Orm Designer 1 .
This educational ebook, conveniently sized in PDF
( *), is a gateway to personal growth and
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